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 What Hospitality Looks Like 

Discussion with Pr. Liz led to many suggestions through the lens of Worship. 
All contributed to this energetic and useful discussion. Jane Killian has since 
been in conversation with Pr. Liz to make plans to continue with Greeters and 
add some of them to a hospitality team. Implementation will be ongoing with 
a goal of November to put some of the ideas into practice. 
 
Ushers  
Bob Foster will plan a meeting between services for later in September to 
discuss AED training and modifications for new service times. 
 
Altar Care 
Barb Kriebel thanked Linda Penny and Fran Jacobs for picking up altar care all 
summer while Barb recovered.  
 
Decorations  
Kathy has some volunteers for helping her with decorations, and she is in the 
process of involving them in various ways. She is planning for Advent now. 
 
Arm Chairs for Fellowship Hall 
Jane met with Pr. John Brock and Erich Sprowls on August 29. Brock has met 
with Horner about this, and the plan is to order 18-20 chairs as soon as 
Charlie Suhr and Property members are notified of and affirm the plan. 
 

Next 
Meeting 

November 26, 2018, 6:30pm 
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